C.P.Rail Pensioner’s meeting Sept. 26th  2018

Meeting opened by President with only 4   members in attendance.

Minutes for May 30th read by Joe Cachia Secretary

Motion to adopt minutes as read   Bobby Brent Seconded by Bobby  Venn.
Treasurer’s report by Bobby Brett,

In Bank $ 995.25      Cash on hand $10.00.
Treasurer’s report accepted  by Bobby Venn
Deaths;
This passed summer 8    Pensioners has left us.

On the system from Jan. 1st to June 30th there were 235 pensioners 

Richard Westover 99 Woodstock, John Julien 76 Carman

Clifford Ladouceur 6 Carman , Wenzel Michl 87  Yardman

Ken Croney 94 Engr. David Chapell   Engr.
Joseph Dochery  66  Carman .
                                                                               

 Russell Alliston 94 President

Memorial has been printed on the C.P. web site.

Sick;

Bill Grant had a stroke. He is now at home.

President’s Report;
Hopefully you have all had a great SUMMER.

This summer C.P.Rail stock had a high of $275.59 Aug 31st 

Our Pension fund is also in good shape $12 B,614,716.

 Discovery Canada filmed an eight – part T.V. series; Rocky Mountain Railroad.
Perhaps many of you have seen it. The show has been aired in Canada and 

Around the world. There are eight episodes.  The Pension Dept.

Has obtained copies of the episodes and I have ordered Two sets. These are not

For sale or to be copied. I have received the 2 copies that I ordered. Please contact me

If you wish to view the eight episodes. I will make them available to any pensioners

That would like to view the series and then return them so I can pass them on to others.    

.

Pensioner’s   Dinner on October 11th at 1100 am sit down 1130 am

Cost $15.00 per person at the Canadian Legion. 
 11 Irwin Ave.  401 & Islington Ave.

Please try to attend Marcolini’s luncheon 

Q.&B. Sport bar 1100 am, 440 Fairview Street Burlington.
Last Thursday of every Month.  Its worth the drive.

Unfortunately,  with our low no. of Pensioners attending our meetings we have

Cancelled our monthly meetings.

I will continue to send my news letter via my computer which I have been doing
In the past.

Peter Landry

President Toronto Chapter

